
Subject: SAS Community Tours Announcement 

  

Dear Neighbor,  

I am pleased to announce additional tours of the Second Avenue Subway Project construction 
site at the 72nd Street Station Cavern excavation. 

The date for these next tours is Saturday May 12, at 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m.  
We are offering these tours on a first come, first served basis, to participants who have not 
attended prior tours. Registration for these tours is available at the hyperlinks below.  

Very truly yours,  

Michael Horodniceanu 
President, MTA Capital Construction  

  

_____________________________________________________________________ 

To Register for the Second Avenue Subway 72
nd

 Street Station Cavern Tours, 
Please select your desired time at the hyperlinks below:  
For the 8:30 a.m. Tour: http://sascommunitytourmay12830.eventbrite.com/  
For the 10:30a.m. Tour: http://sascommunitytourmay121030.eventbrite.com/  
Please be sure to review the Event Details and submit your scanned Government issued Photo 
Identification as soon as you register. 

Note: Participants under 18 years of age not allowed on these tours. 

 

We are requesting your address and contact information to mail photos of the tour and to reach 
you regarding tour changes. If you have questions, you may contact our Communications Team 
at: (646) 252-4548   

  

 


